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Alain Locke to Publish 

Lectures Given at Fisk 
Wavhington, D. C.. March 30.—Dr, 

Alain Locke. professor of philosphy. 
Fieward university, last Saturday 
returned from Fisk university, Nash- 
ville, Tenn. where he spent the win- 
ter quarler as a visiting professer. 
TDpr, Locke was a Rhodes scholar at 
Oxford university fram 1907 to 1914, 
studjed at the University of Berlin 
from 1919 to 1911, and received the 
degree of doctor of philasuphy from 
llarvard university, hia alma mater, 
fn 1918: wave valuable contribution to 
the research foundation in the social 
aciences recently established at Fisk, 
Jie xave two courses of extension lec- 
turer. one ou race contacts and Inter- 
racin) relations and the other on the 
Race in American literature. These 
lectures ‘were attended not only by 
Fisk students, but students and in- 
structors at Vanderbille university, 
the George Peabody College for 
Teachers, Scarritt collere and the 
Southern ¥. M. Cc. A. callexe. Both 

reries of Jectures are ta appear 
stiortly in book form. 
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